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Dear Parent/Carer of Children in Year 2 
 
As you are aware, the current universal free school meal ends at the 
end of year 2. 
 
Your child may still be entitled to Pupil Premium with qualifying 
conditions which can be found at: www.wirral.gov.uk/free-school-meals 
or you can collect a form from the school office. You need to do this 
now, not in September. 
 
If you are not entitled to Pupil Premium and your child is staying on 
school meals, you will be charged £2.30 per day from year 3. 
 
Please complete the form below and return to school tomorrow. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Mr Forber 

Executive Headteacher 
 
 
 

Somerville Primary School–End of Free Universal School Meal 
 
Child’s Name: ……………………………………………………...………….. 
 
From September 2017, my child will have the following meal option:- 
 
Packed Lunch  * 
 
Paid School Meal * 
 
Free School Meal (Pupil Premium) * 
 
*please tick one box only and return as soon as possible, thank you 

 

http://www.wirral.gov.uk/free-school-meals

